
September 2017  

 

Healthy Snack Challenge Returns (added 29.9.17) 
 

Our Stoptober challenge is back for the third year and we hope it will be a massive success. 
During the month of October we are learning about being healthy and to help us along the way 
we are being encouraged to sign up to healthy snacks only on Mon-Thurs for the whole month. 
Pupils, staff and parents are being invited to join in so check school bags for letters and 
information on how to sign up to this fabulous challenge. Good luck everyone.  

 
Pupil Council 2017 - 2018 (added 29.9.17) 

We are delighted to announce our elected pupil council members for session 2017-2018. 
Children were given time in class or at home to devise a ‘manifesto’ saying why they thought 
people in their class should vote for them. The manifesto had to include information about them 
and what they thought their skills and attributes were. The children presented their manifesto to 
their class and their peers voted for who they thought delivered the best manifesto. It wasn’t about 
the best writer or the best speaker, but the person who had the best ideas. All of the children who 
participated in the pupil council campaign were fantastic and should be proud of all of their efforts. 
The votes were counted and verified and the results were as follows…. 
 
Room 6 Beth MacKinnon & Theo Penman 
Room 7 Saul Kelly & Max Medina 
Room 8 Millie Lloyd &  Lucy Symon 
Room 9 Evie Cintron &  Molly Reynolds 
Room 10 Lucie Brown &  Kallum Fraser 
Room 11 Marianna Medina  & Connor Burns 
Room 12 Anne Henderson &  Emma McQuade 
Room 13 Lucas Campbell  & Renee Hawksworth 
Room 14 Carissa Barrett &  Jack Morris 
Room 15 Sarah Wills  & Ryan Sinclair 
  

 
Karate Taster Session (added 29.09.17) 
 

Thank you so much to our visiting Karate Coach Stephen for making the taster sessions for all 
classes so much fun. The children really enjoyed it. Check our Twitter feed for photos and follow 
us @calderwoodslc. 

 
Parents' Evening Letter Returns (added 29.09.17) 

 

Can you please ensure that all return slips for Parents' Evening are returned today as your five 

minute appointment times will be allocated next week. Check bags for more information about 

the exact time of your appointment. 


